
CONSTRUCTION REPORT FOR FACILITIES 

AUGUST 20, 2018 

 

ENERGY DISCUSSIONS: 

LIGHTING FOR HIGH SCHOOL, MIDDLE SCHOOL and NAPI:  

We advertised the Request for Qualifications and four firms sent in qualifications.  At the facilities 

meeting on the 9th it was decided to come back to this later.  First the committee wanted the 

Maintenance to maybe look into providing LED lighting in one bldg. and see if this made any change in 

both the lighting and the cost for that part of energy savings.    

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL:  

1.   At the Board Meeting LPW was selected to move forward with our advertised projects.  We are in 

the process of setting up the community meeting for the bonding of the Middle School Remodel.  It is 

going to be advertised for the 6th of September in the board room.  

 

SPORTS COMPLEX: 

1.  LPW was selected for the Architect-Engineer. 

 

   


